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MEDIA AVAILABILITY: State Transportation Leaders and Local 
Officials to Tour Pacific Coast Highway in Malibu, Discuss Safety 

Improvements 
  

California Transportation Secretary Toks Omishakin will join state, local and public safety 
officials on a tour of Pacific Coast Highway (State Route 1) in Malibu on Dec. 18 to go over 
planned improvements along the vital 21-mile-long corridor to make the road safer for 
pedestrians, bicyclists and motorists. Following the tour, Secretary Omishakin will provide 
remarks on what they observed and the upcoming safety upgrades. 
 
WHO:  Toks Omishakin, Secretary, California State Transportation Agency 

Sean Duryee, Commissioner, California Highway Patrol 
Gloria Roberts, Director, Caltrans District 7 
David Doucette, Deputy Director, California Office of Traffic Safety 
Lee Ann Eager, Chair, California Transportation Commission 
Assemblymember Jacqui Irwin (D-Thousand Oaks) 
Commander Edward Ramirez, Office of Los Angeles County Sheriff Robert Luna 
Santa Monica Mayor Phil Brock 
Malibu Mayor Steve Uhring 
Malibu City Manager Steve McClary 
Malibu Public Works Director Rob DuBoux 

 
WHEN: 4 p.m., Monday, December 18 
 
WHERE: By the Safety Corridor Sign, 21900 W Pacific Coast Highway, corner of PCH and 

Carbon Canyon Road. GPS coordinates: 34.038295, -118.650499. Parking 
available along the curb. 

 
VISUALS: Backdrop of Pacific Coast Highway; maps of where safety upgrades will be  

implemented 
 
Media interested in attending should RSVP to media@calsta.ca.gov.  
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